
CAMBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Question of the Week: 
What are you favourite family memories? 

26th June 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

Thank you again for all of your support this week. As I’m sure it has been for many of you at 
home, it has been a difficult week in school this week. Staff and children have been ‘knocked for 
six’ by the dreadfully tragic news of the deaths of Skylar, Coby-Jay, their dad, Josh and dog, 
Troy. Today, during home deliveries, we have offered out memory cards for children and      
families to write on. Please share your memories or offer a  message of condolence. Children in 
school will be able to share their memories in school but if you would like a card for your own 
message, please get in touch with us and we will send them home with the children. We plan to 
collect the cards and put them into a photo album with some photos we have of Skylar and 
Coby-Jay to give to their mum, Emma,  when a little time has passed. We hope that, in time, this 
may help her find a little solace during the difficult weeks and months ahead. Our thoughts and 
prayers are with Emma at this time, and with their family and friends. We ask you to join us in a 
2 minute silence to remember the family this Sunday at 11am. 

We have spent a lot of time outdoors this week as the weather has been so lovely. There has 
been lots of hide and seek, scavenger hunts, poetry writing, water balloon fights and some 
splashing in water to try to keep ourselves cool. The children are happy to be in school and   
parents are reporting that they are all glad of a little routine and normality. 

This week, our guidance has  changed a little which means that we may have some more space 
in some bubbles until the end of the school year. Again, priority will be given to pupils on the 
special needs register or pupils who are struggling to keep up with work at home while children 
are being taught again in school. Please let us know if you are struggling and/or would like to 
have a place in school as we may be able to offer your child a place for all or part of the week. 

Please stay safe and hug your loved ones extra hard this weekend. 

Sending lots of Cambridge hugs, 

Mrs Lavery 



Coming to School 
REMINDER TO PARENTS DROPPING OFF OR PICKING UP 

Please do not arrive early at school and wait on site. The timings we 
have given you are there to limit the amount of adults we have on the 
playground at any one time. Equally, please try not to arrive after the 
closure of your window. Children and adults should not be coming in 
through the main door at the office. Thank you. 
 

Important Information 

 

Think U Know have now 
published their 
fifth                                  
#OnlineSafetyAtHome     
pack with new activities for 
parents and carers to use 
at home.  

#onlinesafetyathome 

https://mailchi.mp/edb2d1ae96b7/
online-safety-at-home-from-thinkuknow
-19-05-20?e=08456a6de2  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA2MTcuMjMwOTI2MzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL21haWxjaGkubXAvZWRiMmQxYWU5NmI3L29ubGluZS1zYWZldHktYXQtaG9tZS1mcm9tLXRoaW5rdWtub3ctMTktMDUtMjA_ZT0w
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